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Tess Workman 

Oregon Parks & Recreation Dept. 

72214 Marina Lane 

Joseph, Oregon 97846 
 

 

Re: New Storage Tanks and Chlorination System, Plan Review #50-2020, OPRD Minam Rec 

Area - North, PWS ID #4191077 

       Final Approval 

  

Dear Tess:  
 

Thank you for providing confirmation on May 27, 2023, that a raw water sample tap was 

installed, showing that the project met OHA construction standards. The project consisted of 

installing four Flotec pressure tanks to replace the existing redwood tank and installing a new 

hypochlorination system with a Stenner feed pump. A site visit conducted on May 10, 2023 

confirmed the pertinent details of the installation. Final approval is granted for the project.  

 

If you have any questions or would like this in an alternate format, please feel free to email me at 

william.h.goss@oha.oregon,gov or call me at (541) 966-0900.  
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

William Goss, P.E. 

Regional Engineer 
 

c: Julie Wray, OHA–DWS, Portland, OR 

    Patricia Bass, OPRD 
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